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QUIZ AND CURRY NIGHT…. WHERE DO WE SIGN UP?! 

We are very proud to 
announce that the quiz and 
curry charity night was a 
huge success!  

Andy, our very talented quiz 
master, organised the event 
perfectly and it went without 
a hitch, in fact he is actually 
contemplating a new career 
path; but we won’t go into 
too much detail about that!  

We want to say a huge 
thankyou to everyone who 
donated, participated, 
bought tickets, offered raffle 
prizes and bought craft! 
Every single penny that we 
raised will go to help the 
children in Uganda and will 
help to set them up in their 
new homes and schools.  

Of course we wouldn’t have 
been able to host such an 
event without the support of 
Nobannos, Congleton – a 
huge thankyou to all of the 
staff there for giving us such 
a memorable evening full of 
fun, laughter and brilliant 
food! We raised a massive 
£1200 on the night and we 
are lucky enough that 
donations continue to be 
received as a result of the 
night.  

 

 

 

 

x Three buildings are still to 
be built.  

x Latrines are in the process 
of being emptied of water 
thanks to a huge 
downpour of rain!  

x Children are waiting to 
move into their new 
home.  

x Schools are being 
contacted and are 
awaiting the enrolment of 
our 10 children.  

x Beds, bedding, pots, 
plates, clothes, uniforms 
and much more will be 
bought as soon as 
possible.  

x More fundraising events 
are being planned as you 
read!  

What is 
happening next?
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MEET THE TEAM! 

The Hope Uganda team is made up of five individuals, with one common goal – to help the destitute children of Uganda 
as much as possible and give them a future.  

Vanessa Pugsley  
Vanessa is a member of Alsager Community Church, she went on a trip to Uganda 
in the summer of 2014 and is the secretary of HUG as well as being in charge of 
buying and selling African crafts to raise money for the charity.  Vanessa has been 
on the charity board for several years, and has organised so many different 
fundraising events such as a charity ball and selling crafts at fairs all over the local 
area. 

Andrew Reid 
Andy is the ‘Money man’ of the charity (the treasurer) he organises charity events 
such as the quiz and curry night and it is his job to ensure the charity has enough 
money to continue projects over in Uganda. He has just come back from a trip to 
Uganda to oversee the new building project with Roy, and he is also being 
sponsored to do the Yorkshire three peaks! Please get in touch if you wish to 
sponsor him!  

Roy Field 
Roy is the chairman of the charity, he organises our regular meetings to discuss 
future plans for HUG and how to achieve them! He oversees the building projects 
and is in regular touch with people who work for the charity in Uganda to ensure 
the safety of our children. After coming back from Uganda this February, Roy is 
already keen to get another group out to our orphanage as soon as possible.  

Pete Howard  
Pete is the pastor of Alsager Community Church, and saw firsthand the desperate 
conditions the children are living in over in Uganda, and helps out with all 
fundraising to continue to support the children after his visit in Summer 2014. He 
– along with Rachel – is the newest member of the charity board and is currently 
designing our new website.  

Rachel Langford-Jones 
Rachel is a primary school teacher at Hungerford Academy, and was introduced 
to the charity by Sue and Roy Field three years ago. After visiting Uganda in the 
summer of 2014, she instantly fell in love with the children over there and since 
then has made it her mission to raise as much awareness for the charity as she 
could, and what better platform than a whole school full of adults who love 
children and 400 English children very keen on raising money for their Ugandan 
friends. 

To ensure the children have a future, they need to be 
educated, and unfortunately, this costs money in 
Uganda. We are in desperate need of regular donations-
every little helps- and our English pound goes such a 
long way in Ugandan shillings. If you would like to be a 
part of this brilliant charity and help our children, please 
contact any member of the charity in person, or text 

Andy on:07792651870 

WE NEED YOUR HELP! 


